
 

City of Pawtucket, RI 

***** Notice of Postponement ***** 

RFP # 23-040 - Blackstone River Bikeway 
Construction 

 

May 26, 2023 

The attention of bidders submitting proposals for the above-referenced project is called 

to the following Notice of Postponement regarding the Request for Proposals indicated 

above. 

This Notice consists of one (1) page. 

 

Item 1:  Notice of Postponement: 

Please note that project #23-040 - Blackstone River Bikeway Construction is delayed and 

will not be posted on this site at this time.  Plans are still in place to advertise in the 

Providence Journal and post the project documents on this website as soon as possible.  

If your firm is interested in the project and would like to also be notified when it is 

ready, please contact Peter Wingate, Purchasing Director at 

pwingate@pawtucketri.com  

 

________________ 

Peter Wingate 

mailto:pwingate@pawtucketri.com


Purchasing Director 


